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Subject HIPAA

To West Campus faculty/staff:

It has come to my attention that some individuals from West Campus 
are contacting SUNY about their concerns with the upcoming HIPAA 
regulations. This note is to inform you that these questions should 
be directed to me. I am the representative for the West Campus on the 
Stony Brook HIPAA Steering committee. Thanks in advance for your 
anticipated cooperation.

Richard W. Reeder
CIO
Stony Brook University
State University of New York
631-632-9085 Voice
631-632-2160 FAX 




